Springhouse Middle School
Tuesday, September 28, 2021
Day 6

Morning Arrival to School - IMPORTANT REMINDERS

Students dropped off by parents in the morning between 7:15 & 7:30 should report to the
Auditorium after entering the front lobby. No students are permitted to enter the
classroom hallways until 7:30 am.

Students need to be in their homerooms for morning attendance by 7:45. If you are just
entering school at 7:45 you are late for school & considered tardy.

If you arrive at school too late to make it to homeroom by 7:45 for attendance you need
to sign in at the front office.

CELL PHONE POLICY

Cell Phone Policy Reminder: All cell phones are to be turned OFF and
placed in your backpack

TRANSPORTATION
BUS PASSES
Attention All Students: We are NO longer issuing Bus Passes

After School Shuttle Buses

The After School Shuttle Buses are located on the side of the building by the
Cafeteria. Please use the side lobby doors which are right next to the cafeteria.

If you are participating in a sport or activity that is at OMS after school you need to take
the After School Shuttle Bus #133. You should be dismissed at 2:23pm. The shuttle
buses leave PROMPTLY at 2:28pm

If you are participating in a sport or activity at Parkland High School you need to take
the PHS Shuttle bus is #122. You should be dismissed at 2:23pm



REMINDER:

All students must present their ID in the cafeteria to get breakfast and lunch.
Make sure that you have your ID on you every time you go to the cafeteria.

Any student that does not have or lost their ID can get a temporary ID by stopping
in the Main Office.

Athletics: *****IMPORTANT *****
Backpacks, drawstring bags, sport balls, and drinks ARE NOT
allowed to be brought into the
Parkland Varsity Home Football games.
Please leave these items at home.
Student ticket price is $3.

Mr. Quinn:

All 7th and 8th grade boys who are interested in trying out for the Springhouse
Basketball team or are interested in attending basketball open gyms should plan on
attending an informational meeting this Wednesday, September 29th, in the Auxiliary
Gym. The meeting will start at 8:30 and will end at 8:50. All basketball information will be
shared at this meeting. If you are unable to attend the meeting, please see Mr. Quinn in
room D133 to get the information.

Athletics:

Boys Basketball will be holding a parent and player sign up meeting for anyone
interested in trying out for the boys’ basketball teams on:

---Thursday, October 14th at 6:30pm in the high school Cafeteria---

Any middle school student interested in basketball should plan to attend with a
parent or guardian.

Main Office:
Any student that has an Emergency Permit must come to the Main office to sign out before
leaving for your appointment.



SMSP

If you haven't turned in your Save Around order or book, please do so as soon as
possible. Thank you for Supporting SMSP



